
Notice	of	Availability	of	Request	for	Proposals	
	
Preparation	of	Development	Master	Plans	for	Three	Port	Gamble	S'Klallam	Tribe	

Properties	
	
The	Port	Gamble	S'Klallam	Tribe	is	seeking	proposals	from	qualified	consultant	
teams	to	prepare	Development	Master	Plans	for	three	tribally	owned	properties.		
The	RFP,	containing	detailed	proposal	requirements,	is	available	at	
https://www.pgst.nsn.us/tribal-news-and-events/publications.	
	
The	tribe	is	looking	for	proposals	from	consultant	teams	with	credentials	and	
experience	in	urban	planning	and	design,	civil	engineering,	architecture,	landscape	
architecture,	environmental	science,	economics,	and	GIS.	
	
Proposals	are	due	October	27,	2016	by	3:00	p.m.	
	
Questions	may	be	E-mailed	to	Joe	Sparr,	Planning	Director,	at	jsparr@pgst.nsn.us	by	
October	20,	2016.	


